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NEW LOGO 
The rainbow is permanent! The words have changed and we will use this version from now on. 
 

PMC 2023  
DATES  
PMC 2023 will start on Sunday, August 20 as usual. HOWEVER, we 
are going to have a shorter camp this year, because Camp Kintail 
has already booked an event on August 26/27. PMC will therefore 
end on Friday August 25, after lunch. The Board is working on a 
schedule for camp that will maintain the things we love.  

 

FEES 
Fees for PMC will be: 
Adults - $525.00 until June 1; $550.00 after June 1; Youth (aged 5-12): $300.00 anytime. 
 

REGISTRATION  
We have to iron out a few more details before registration opens. Our 
next board meeting is February 11, and registration won’t be open 
before then. The next summary will have a date for registration. 
 

Cabins will be different this year. While the accommodations at Camp Kintail are beautiful, 
clean, comfortable, and accessible, there is very limited ability to offer single occupancy 
accommodation. Please start planning now for cabin mate(s); talk to your family and friends. 
And if you are new to PMC and don’t know anyone yet – DON’T WORRY – we’ll do our best to 
match you with compatible people. 



 
 

New Workshops for 2023 
It’s not too late to get your ideas on the schedule. If you have a great idea for a workshop, 
please fill in the workshop form so we can consider it. 
 

Receipts for 2022  
Receipts for charitable donations were mailed to your registration 
address, and receipts for your staycation credit were sent to your email 
address. The Treasurer used the addresses we had on file from your 
2022 registration. If you didn’t get either receipt, please let Debi 
Vanderstelt know, preferably before April 30! 
 

Support Update  
We promised information on how we are responding to the incident on the last night of camp. 
 
The “Caring Community Initiative” (CCI) is a small subcommittee of the PMC Board. CCI has met 
3 times already to review the incident, our response, and the resources available to us. The 
group is now moving into the action phase, starting with the foundational documents that 
guide everything we do at PMC. These edits will be discussed February 11, in preparation for 
registration. 
 
As we progress, we will have specific recommendations in other areas. We have lots of ideas for 
things we might do. The recommendations will be ready in March/April, with the goal of having 
most things in place for camp 2023. Click here to see the full list of ideas. 
 
One of the great ideas that came from this work is a PMC App – this could make a lot of 
information more accessible for everyone, particularly our young people and those with 
disabilities. This is a longer term project, and will need some expertise. If you have experience 
with app development, or know someone who does, please let us know. You can send a 
message to Alison Cooper. 
 

Bus  
Camp Kintail is a long distance for some of our campers in eastern 
Ontario and Montreal. The idea of a bus to camp has come up and 
we want to explore whether this is a realistic option. If you would 
take advantage of a bus to camp, please make sure you let Taras 
Broadhead know that. If there aren’t enough people interested in 
this, we won’t spend time on it. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSexU_meyHp2CLGwfSJnFyUQB7mmgSLQV5j1zJZOd61tUj25UA/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:pmctreasurer@gmail.com
mailto:pmctreasurer@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1O08zqNY_5C4TOZYULsMP4ste8o9xO0gI/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=106047452214714670879&rtpof=true&sd=true
mailto:m.alison.cooper@gmail.com
mailto:presbyterianmusiccamp@gmail.com
mailto:presbyterianmusiccamp@gmail.com
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